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Cahill Sponsors 34th Annual FCBA Charity 
Auction

Date:  10/26/23

Cahill is proud to sponsor the 34th Annual FCBA Charity Auction on Thursday, October 26, at The Madison Hotel in 
downtown Washington, D.C. The auction, presented by The Young Lawyers Committee, will help support two local 
charities, Generation Hope and the FCBA Foundation. To date, this annual charity auction has raised more than $2.1 
million for philanthropic organizations in the D.C. metro area.

The Federal Communications Bar Association is a volunteer organization of attorneys, engineers, consultants, 
economists, government officials and law students involved in the study, development, interpretation and practice of 
communications and information technology law and policy. The FCBA, more than two thousand members strong, 
has been the leading organization for communications lawyers and other professionals since 1936.
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